
Welcome to the April 2020 newsletter! Here at DistanceLearningCentre.com we have been working hard to make
sure your studies go as smoothly as possible through these quite extraordinary times. 

We want to give a big welcome to all our new starters over the past two months! This is our newsletter that gives
you some news and updates about what is going on with DistanceLearningCentre.com, our staff and our
learners.It is usually issued every month although there has been a slight delay in recent newsletters whilst we
have focused on clarifying implications arising from the Coronavirus pandemic for all our learners.

Coronavirus Updates

There will likely have been a lot of information being sent to you about updates and changes that have 
occurred due to the Coronavirus.

We have been working hard with QAA and our awarding bodies for all our qualifications to provide you 
with the best service we can at this time. 

We have been keeping our Coronavirus News page on our website as up to date as possible, and this is 
full of useful information that can help you understand any changes to your studies. 

We will also be going through some of the important dates and changes in this newsletter. 

June Moderation 2020

A big congratulations to everyone who has made it
this far, and is close to moderation!

https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMTcsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMTgsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMTksMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjAsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjEsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjIsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjMsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjQsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjUsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==


We now have two moderations this summer.  Many
students came under QAA guidance for the
predicted grades model but for some students who
did not meet the criteria for this model we have a
second moderation confirmed in June so that you
can continue to complete your assessments and
moderate when you planned to.

Further guidance about our normal moderation
process and deadlines for all certifications can be
found on your learner account.

Student finance

If you are starting university or college in 2020, the
deadline to apply for student finance is May 2020.

If you don't apply before this date you might not get
your money in time for the start of your course.
It's quick and easy to apply online at GOV.UK 

If you have already started your application online,
please log back into your account now and finish it
before the deadline.

Facebook Group

We've seen a big rise in the number of learner's
joining our Facebook Group- which is great!

It has been a useful tool for both our learners and
ourselves in relaying information and finding our
where you need help.

We have been so happy to see so many of you
supporting each other in this group! It is helping to
develop the supportive learning community that we
hope to see continue. 

Reviews

https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjYsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjcsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==
https://s6.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl/MTQzNzAyMjgsMTQyNDI2MjgyOCwxNA==


We are always interested in hearing about your experience studying with DistanceLearningCentre.com.
You can give us a review or send us some feedback in a variety of ways:

- You can write a review on our Facebook Page.

-You can email us. One of the ways we like to celebrate your achievements is our Hall of Fame! If you
would be willing to be involved please let your tutor know.

-You can send us a testimonial. You may have looked at these when you were deciding to study with us,
so perhaps you would like others to hear about your experiences.

- You can like and share our Facebook Page.

We rely on word of mouth and personal recommendations, so please consider giving us a review.

It is also important for us to constantly improve our services, so if you have any suggestions or feedback
about your experiences, do let us know. 
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